
Tontitown Historical Museum (THM) Report
for the COW Meeting January 21, 2020 

THM Board of Directors met on January 6, 2020.

1. HVAC - The new HVAC system installation was completed the first week of January by Brinker 
Heating & Cooling Services, Inc.  Two additional runs were added in the attic to improve circulation: 
one in the Entry Room and one in the Storage Room. We will continue to monitor heat and 
humidity. 

2. Storage in City Hall Attic - To create work space and organization in the THM Storage Room, we 
will move non-critical items from our Storage Room to a storage area in the City Hall attic.  Thanks 
to Pat Pianalto for helping mark off a reserved space in the attic.

3. Preserve Arkansas award - THM and Scott Davis were honored to receive the 2019  Excellence in 
Heritage Preservation award from Preserve Arkansas for the Tontitown Oral History Video 
Project of 2018.  Scott Davis and Bev Cortiana accepted the award at the Preserve Arkansas Award 
ceremony at the Governor's Mansion in Little Rock on January 17.  

About Preserve Arkansas:  Founded in 1981, Preserve Arkansas is the only statewide nonprofit 
organization dedicated to saving Arkansas's architectural and cultural heritage.  From saving 
historic buildings, structures, and sites to promoting preservation-friendly legislation at all levels of 
government, Preserve Arkansas works diligently to promote preservation efforts across the state.

The next THM Board of Directors meeting is on February 3 at 6 p.m. at City Hall.
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